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Amateur radio operators from all over the state, and two from Foreign countries, gathered at the Belgium Community center recently to talk shop and see what's new in the ham radio field.  Examining a new product in top picture from left are Herman Hilbert, Antonio Cruz-Uribe of Mexico, Winston Marshall of New Zealand, Edwin J. Bach of Belgium, Harvey Goldberg of Port Washington and William C. Vesburg of Grafton.  Mr. Cruz-Uribe is a special deputy of the Mexican consulate stationed at Neenah.  In the middle picture are Peter Ulrich of Grafton, Les Gerlach of Muskgo Jim Schellenberg of Grafton and Mr. Goldberg.  The aluminum contrivances in the bottom picture are antennas for the radio operators' car radios.  Photos by Vern Arendt
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